47 England's Lane London NW3 4YD

Dear Sofic Ficldsend

I am writing on behalf of the Manager of the above Launderette as she is very distressed to learn of its
possible closure.Having worked there for 16 years her employers have never mentioned any of this to her.

A near by shopkeeper informed her on the 20th December that an application had been put forward to close
the launderette. She started a petition for her customers which includes, cafes, flats, shops, hotels and
businesses and she has collected 550 names and addresses and many more to come. The planning
application states she has until the 10th January for comments which has given her no time at all

I have been a customer for many years, the place is vibrant and busy and has a good community spirit. It
would be a tremendous loss if it went. Regarding the petition should we deliver it to you

T look forward to hearing from you

Yours sincerely



